











September 18, 2014
Dear KR Families,

Thank you for your support at Open House last night. It was nice to see both familiar and new faces in “the crowd”. I do want to apologize again for my “speed talking”. As I said, twenty minutes is just not long enough to talk about kindergarten, as it is the most magical of all years. The growth that you will observe in your children from September to June is truly miraculous!

I realized that I did not get to share with you all that we have been doing. As you could tell by looking around the room, we have been very busy. Ask your student about graphs, paper dolls, houses, Weekend News, Self-Portraits, Rumford, Hopes and Dreams, KR Family Rules, KR Rug Rules and Star Student.
The transition into kindergarten has gone smoothly, though I do believe they are quite tired at the end of the day! I want to reiterate that they are hungry by p.m. snack, so please send in a big, healthy snack for the afternoon. Thank you again for sending their snacks in separate bags from their lunch box. It does simplify things!
We are enjoying getting to know your children and look forward to a busy, fun, productive year! Your children are doing an amazing job both in their work and settling in to long days! If you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at: krafsky@fairfieldschools.org.

Fondly,

Mrs. Rafsky
